Notes — CEDEN User Group Meeting

Date: November 16, 2017

Item
No.

Item

Welcome

CEDEN Rebuild Planning Project Update

Jacob Olson with the Highlands Consulting Group will present information on the CEDEN
Rebuild Planning Project, specifically in regard to comments received on the mid-level
requirements.

The comment period has ended on the mid-level requirements. The requirements and
comments can be seen at https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/13107Nleu4-

4arDrn3Y3k tISN9Y7zpP7wQDd-TmuH90/edit?usp=sharing, which can be accessed from
our Collaboration Site (https://sites.google.com/view/ceden-collaboration/home). Responses
to the comments will be posted in December.

In the new year, Highlands will be sending out a Request for Information (RFI) to vendors in
hopes of learning about existing tools that may be a good fit for CEDEN.

Wrap Up
Next meeting: January 18, 2017 (No December meeting)




